
KRISHNA BORA B. Ed. COLLEGE
LANKA :: HOJAI :: ASSAM

INVITATION
Dear ex- trainees/Students,

It’s a pleasure to inform you that Krishna Bora B.Ed. College has completed 26 years of
journey in the field of teacher education. A huge number of trainees have passed from this institute and
engaged in different parts of the state as well as country. So, in order to give a proper platform to the passed
out trainees we are going to form an Alumni Association. In this connection a general meeting is convened
on 22nd December, 2022 at 12.00 noon at Krishna Bora B.Ed. College, Lanka.

Therefore, all ex-trainees/students of the Krishna Bora B.Ed. College are requested to
attend the said meeting and make it a grand success.

With Regards

Dr. Mustafizur Rahman
Principal

Krishna Bora B.Ed. College
Lanka::Hojai::Assam

Mr. Hemanta Kumar Sahu
Ms. Gitika Phukan

Alumni Association Cell
Krishna Bora B.Ed. College

Lanka::Hojai::Assam


